

250 West Nyack Road Suite 220 West Nyack, NY 10994 Tel: (845) 353-6000 Fax: (845) 353-6008 www.Homeinstead.com/424

September 18, 2019

To Whom it May Concern,

I've known Seraphim for several years through our mutual involvement in Rotary. At all times he was kind, considerate, and professional. He asked if I had considered voluntary benefits for my staff, and while I knew it was a good idea, I kept postponing our meeting due to other pressing business needs. When I was finally able to meet with him, I realized right away that I should have done it much sooner.

Seraphim came to a staff meeting to explain how the supplemental employee benefits work, then he patiently set up individual meetings with anyone who was interested in enrolling. If I ever have questions about enrolling new staff members, he walks me through the process.

Seraphim is a pleasure to work with and has made the entire voluntary benefits program simple and worry-free. I highly recommend him for any company looking to start this type of program.

Sincerely,

Alison Bender Kellner

President